From: Simon Dean 
Sent: 08 February 2013 14:15
To: 'Richard Butt'
Subject: RE: 13/00116/F 
Mr Butt, 
 

I will be dealing with application 

 

The current appeal is in relation to application 12/00678/F and the letters notifying people of this appeal will be sent shortly. 
 

The Use Classes Order does allow for a change of use from A4 (drinking establishments) to A1, A2 or A3 without planning permission. The Council is seeking advice on whether the upheld enforcement notice or the use classes order takes precedence. 
 

Yours sincerely
Simon Dean MA MRTPI
Planning Officer
Public Protection and Development Management 
Telephone: 01295 221814
Extension: 1814
simon.dean@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

 



From: Richard Butt 
Sent: 08 February 2013 07:48
To: Simon Dean
Subject: RE: 13/00116/F 
Hi Simon ,

Thank you for the prompt reply. 

The documents are now uploaded, however if that is all the documents applicable to his application there seems to be many missing. i.e plans of the interior, bat report, CAC, intended use, to name but a few.

Would you mind letting me have the email url of the case officer please?

I also note that G. Noquet is appealing the appeal hearing decision of Oct 2012  but Mrs Noquet is not (neither is she applying for retrospective planning for the “Old Bottle Store”) I think that you will find that someone i.e. CDC is not going to get paid their costs which would be applicable to Mr Noquet only!

In respect of the new appeal the outline of the case from the PI web site appears to be Change of use from A1 to C3, No agreement or permission required from LPA as changes within class A permitted.  I thought that the Bishop Blaize/End was  A4 planning?
I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards 

Richard Butt

For and on behalf of the BBSG
From: Simon Dean [mailto:Simon.Dean@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 February 2013 10:55
To: Richard Butt
Subject: RE: 13/00116/F 

Mr Butt, 
 

The application is still being processed and the documents have not yet been scanned.
 

Yours sincerely
Simon Dean MA MRTPI
Planning Officer
Public Protection and Development Management 
Telephone: 01295 221814
Extension: 1814
simon.dean@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

 



From: Richard Butt 
Sent: 06 February 2013 10:29
To: Simon Dean
Subject: 13/00116/F 
HI Simon,

 Is there any reason why no documents can be accessed on the CDC site in respect of  13/00116/F | Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

 

Richard L M Butt

For and on behalf of the BBSG
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